From: Alexander,Lacy (DSHS)

Sent: Tuesday, February 8, 2022 2:58 PM

To: Candy Blair <cblair@co.collin.tx.us>; Taylor Burton <tburton@co.collin.tx.us>; Christian limenez <cjimenez@co.collin.tx.us>; Eric Dickey <edickey@co.collin.tx.us>
Subject: Congratulations! Your TB-STATE Contract has been approved for renewal for FY23- Collin Co

Good Afternoon,

Congratulations! Your TB/STATE contract has been approved to renew for an additional year.

Please complete the attached budget template along with the ILA packet and return back to me by the deadline of Tuesday, February 22 at Noon. I
have also attached your previous budget for comparison if needed.

I look forward to working with you for an additional year!

TB STATE FY23 Funding
DSHS Funding: $299,599
20% Match: $59,920

Please contact me directly with any questions or concerns. I can be reached via Teams, Email or my direct line listed below.
Thank you,

Lacy Alexander, CTCM

Tuberculosis & Hansens Disease Contract Manager
Contract Management Section (CMS)

Department of State Health Services

Direct Line - 512-776-2152
Lacy.alexander@DSHS.texas.gov

I can be reached via email Lacy.alexander@mDSHS. texas.aov or via Microsoft Teams
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